November 26, 2020

Dear Brethren,

Good day!
May the lord bless you always!

At first day of school it was October 5, 2020. The School year 2020 2021
started on that day parents went to school and took about the modules to their
respective teacher which was adviser of their children. Before entering the
school campus is necessary to abide the rules have footbath before entering
the classroom. Then before parents enter in the classroom they also had to
sanitized their hands to prevent virus. They have also to signature before they
get their modules. After giving of modules to parents.

After a week parents again will return the modules they took last week with the
corresponding answers. Before the parents return the modules, while the
students answer the modules we teachers having phone call to the students to
follow up, if there are some questions they don’t understand, or if the students
answer their modules that day for our attendance in every day.

Some students use their phone call or other student chatting if how we are
going to answer these questions. Teacher also automatically reply the
student’s questions.

Based on their outputs of their modules students can answered easily their
modules in the modules with the help of their parents, teacher through phone
calls or even chatting to the students group chat, or in messenger.

We, the teachers do our best ability to manage our time, even if we are not
every day in school because of government health protocols for distance
teaching. Every teacher have their own schedule of giving their modules to
abide the government health protocols until now.

Thank you to ma’am Merlinda for always reminding us the word of God.
I am Jocelyn P. Noel Grade V Teacher. | am very much thankful to you all

brethren for your grateful heart allowing me to work in this wonderful school,
institution.

Thank you so much to you all brethren.
God bless you ali!!!

Love and pray,
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